On Wednesday, November 30 ", Gill and the Dinghy Shop will host a cold

weather paddling seminar that will cover what to wear to paddle comfortably

and safely year round. Gill will have an assortment of gear to try on , weOll have

raffles, and the wood burning stove will be on to keep us warm as we check out

the latest in jackets, fleeces, and base layers.




